
 

 

    

Niangala Public School Niangala Public School Niangala Public School Niangala Public School     

celebratescelebratescelebratescelebrates    

125 years 125 years 125 years 125 years     
of continuous education of continuous education of continuous education of continuous education     

on  

Saturday 3rd December 2016 

10am - Morning tea available at Niangala Hall 

(Parking available near the hall, just a short walk to the school) 

10.30am to 2.00pm - School open for visitors 

Displays in classrooms and library 

11.00am:  Formal Recognition of QuasquicentenaryFormal Recognition of QuasquicentenaryFormal Recognition of QuasquicentenaryFormal Recognition of Quasquicentenary 

Bring your picnic lunch to enjoy at the hall 

3.00pm:  Community softball game at Niangala Oval 

 

Everyone with an association to the school, past and 

present, is invited to share this celebration. 

Please pass this invitation on to your family members and 

anyone who may be interested. 

To reply or inquire further, please phone  

Niangala Public School  0267 692254 

or email:   niangala-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  


